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                 919-933-6699                 sgreen@unc.edu
February 12, 2006
Ms. Linda Jones

The Healthy Mothers Project

2102 Spring Boulevard

Washington, DC 22102

Dear Ms. Jones:

I learned of the Healthy Mothers Project from Dr. Sarah Smith of the UNC School of Public Health.  She suggested I contact you, since the goals of your organization closely fit my strong interest in family planning issues.  I feel that my background and experience in reproductive health make me an ideal candidate for the position of Project Coordinator.

While in the MPH program, I focused on research and evaluation methods in Maternal and Child Health.  I wrote my thesis on the monitoring and evaluation of family planning programs.  As you can see from my resume, I worked for two years on the Family Outreach Program.  I developed a coding system for family service organizations which is still in use, and I compiled a reproductive health reference manual that was distributed to 220 North Carolina family service organizations.  I have also been volunteering at the Orange County Family Center (OCFC) for three years.  This summer I organized a Family Health Fair for the OCFC.  I created a database of state and local family health contacts, sent out invitations and registration forms, reserved the venue, arranged for free catering and prizes from local businesses, created advertisements for local newspapers, and lined up 10 volunteers to staff the fair.  30 community organizations were represented at the fair, and over 300 people attended.  I think that this kind of hands-on experience would allow me to make an immediate contribution to the Healthy Mothers team.
I am eager to learn more about the Healthy Mothers Project, and I would welcome the opportunity to discuss my background with you in person.  Thank you for your consideration, and I look forward to hearing from you soon.

Sincerely,

Beth Green

Enclosure

